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Comments: NPS Representative,

 

Hello and thank you for the work that you do for the wild areas in this beautiful nation of ours. As an avid hiker,

camper, snowboarder, hunter, and climber I would like to emphasize the beauty and serenity that the Sandia

Wilderness brings to those who explore it. I believe that the creation of a mountain coaster would work in contrast

to this increasingly scarce yet vitally important connection to nature. Though it might work to offset losses

sustained by the ski area with increasingly dry/unpredictable winters, I believe what wild areas we have left

should be preserved as such.

 

Thank you for considering these words.


